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Please consider this written testimony as my support for HB 3155. As a UTV owner 

and operator, i believe this would open many opportunities for outdoor activities. I 

have lived in Oregon for 22 years and love to explore the wilderness. Utv’s are a 

great way to do so with the many off road and trail roads the state has to offer. There 

is some major hold backs such as not been able to drive in any road with the fear of 

being cited. Often having to load and unload multiple times on a trailer to get to a 

destination. Also would open the interest in many more people to join the sport. 


